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January 7, 2021 

Dear Hunterdon County Veteran: 

 

The Hunterdon County Board of County Commissioners want to make sure you know that free 

COVID-19 self-testing is available for our Veterans, either through the website 

Hunterdoncares.org or via direct distribution from the County Veterans Service Office. 

 

There is a limited supply of free self-test kits that the County Board of Commissioners have 

directed be set aside for distribution to Veterans.  You can arrange to receive a kit by calling the 

County VSO at 908-788-1361 or email rbooth@co.hunterdon.nj.us. Curbside pickup of test kits 

will be available, by appointment, at the parking lot on Gauntt Place. 

 

We ask that you spread the word to other Hunterdon County Veterans that you may know. 

 

There is no need for a physician’s prescription to obtain a COVID-19 self-test kit. 

 

Those interested in the self-test program should know that while there is no co-pay or charge to 

individuals, the state requires users to provide health insurance information for billing purposes. 

More information is available from the enclosed Hunterdon County Health Department COVID-

19 Self-Test Fact Sheet or by accessing Hunterdoncares.org. 

 

Please also be aware that Hunterdon County’s joint test site with the Hunterdon Medical Group 

at 121 Route 31 South, in Raritan, will also continue to offer free testing, without a physician’s 

prescription, on Mondays 4- 8 pm and Tuesdays and Thursdays 1 – 5 pm, by calling 908-237-

4230 for an appointment. 

 

These have been very challenging times for all of us, but please know we are all in this together.  

 

And thank you for your service. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

           
Susan J. Soloway                                      Zach T. Rich 

Director                                                    Veterans Liaison 
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(Formerly Freeholders)                            (Formerly Freeholders) 
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